
APRIL 2019 NEWS FROM 
 CUMBERLAND VALLEY WOODTURNERS 

 
Our next meeting is this Thursday, April 4th . The meeting will be at 1773 Warm Spring Road 
Chambersburg, PA 17202.  The meeting starts at 7:00 but come early and share your work and 
insights.  Jim Stottlemyer will demonstrate how to make wooden rings and bracelets with a 
metal insert for strength. Each member in attendance will receive “1 Free Insert” for the May 
challenge of making a ring with a metal insert. 
 
Next Shop Tour:  A at 9:00 will meet at the shop of Lloyd Benedict 7092 Wayne Highway 
Waynesboro, Pa.  This is not at Lloyd’s home but at another location.  Lloyds phone is 717-352-
3090. 
 
Last shop tour:  Saturday March 16th at 9:00 nine members met at the shop of Chris Manikas.  It 
was an interesting visit and the pies were great! 
 
Upcoming symposiums:   
Saratoga Springs N.Y. March 29-31 See Jim Stottlemyer for more information.    
 
American Association of Woodturners Symposium July 12-14 in Raleigh, N.C.  This is our big 
national meeting that alternates between the east and west so this is good year to go.  There 
are lots of excellent presentations and displays. It is good place to expand your skills.  For more 
information check out www.woodturner.org. 
 
Officers meeting: The officers met on February 25 at Brothers Pizza.   

• The treasure reported a club balance of $2633.48, with all bills paid.  
Lee Burkhold reported Our YouTube channel continues to attract subscribers and is now 

up to 685  The channel had had 7,000 views last month. There were 57 likes and 2 

comments. Good job Lee and demonstrators.   

• . 
See you at the meeting.  Bring drawing or auction items and your latest show and tell creations. 

http://www.woodturner.org/

